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Meeting date and Location 
The World Mission Board of Directors Meeting held via TEAMS online services April 30, 2024 7 
PM Central Time 

Present 
Pastor Earl Korhonen, Wanda Jacobson, Pastor Craig Johnson, Dr. Lyle Mattson, Ken Sletten, 
Pastor David Johnson, Pastor Jerry Nelson and Bill Sheldon. 

Meeting Called to Order 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Craig Johnson. 

Devotions 
Pastor Craig opened in prayer. 

Purpose of Meeting 
To consider the request from the Raan’s received by e-mail. 
Pr. Craig generalized the issues with the Raan family and summarized the email received from 
the Raans to the Board. 
 
Current furlough time is through Oct. 
The Raans are asking for Sept/Oct to return to Uganda. 
The Raans are asking for AFLC missionary status through the end of the year. 
 
The Raans are asking for two areas of action. Timing for their return to Uganda, and a decision 
on their resignation or the possibility of remaining on staff as "missionaries on loan." 
 
There was discussion as to the Raans finances and the necessary time needed to close out their 
ministry in Uganda. The discussion covered a variety of issues surrounding the Raans and their 
ministry - past and future. 
 

202416 MSC DJ/JN to cover the Raans salary through the end of their granted furlough 
season of October 2024.  

 
202417 MSC KS/DJ to allow a trip back to Uganda, the expenses of which would be 

taken from their personal support 
 

The board then discussed what is meant by "on-loan." Wanda posted the articles of the 
handbook related to "on-loan" missionaries. The “on-loan” section of the handbook was 
reviewed and it was decided that the Raans would not qualify as "on-loan" missionaries in this 
situation. The option to resign would therefore be the best course of action for the Raans. This 
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will be communicated to Brent ASAP. The handbook requests the missionary to submit a letter 
or email of resignation 3 months prior to completion, which in this case would be no later than 
August 1. 
 
Details of this transition will be discussed with the Raans by Pr. Craig Johnson. 

Next Meeting 
Next Meeting at the start of the AFLC Annual Conference being held on the FLBC Campus the 
Board will meet at the World Missions Office on June 12, 2024 starting at 8 am. 

Adjourn 
202418 MSC JN/LM to adjourn 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
David Johnson 
Secretary  
 


